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Subject:
New lines for the Nord Stream gas pipeline

At the 19th International Economic Forum held recently in Saint Petersburg, Gazprom signed a statement of intent to add new lines to the Nord Stream gas pipeline with a number of partners.
No more than 57% of the current capacity for transmitting gas from Russia to Europe is actually used. There is therefore no need for new lines. Nord Stream is not an economic venture but a political tool that Russia is using to pursue aggressive policies towards its neighbours. This was made clear by President Putin's statement on ending gas transit through Ukraine by 2020. This could be made possible by increasing Nord Stream's capacity and building the Turkish Stream, and would lead to significant losses for a number of Member States. It is in the interests of all EU Member States for Ukraine to remain a major transit country, as the EU's energy security will always be under threat if it is reliant on an unpredictable and aggressive partner for its gas supplies.
Given that energy security and diversification of supply are the principal aims of the framework strategy for a resilient energy union:
1.
Does the Commission have any means of stopping the additional Nord Stream lines from being built?
2.
What action will be taken if the project is found to be incompatible with the strategy for a resilient energy union?
3.
Are joint investments between European companies and Gazprom not subject to EU sanctions, and are any of the projects being funded, either directly or indirectly, by the EU or by institutions connected with it?
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